US. Depcriment
of Trargpartation
National ngl'mﬂr

Adminisiraion

Mr. Stephan J. Speth, Director

Vehicle Compliance and Safety Affairs
DaimlerChrysler Corporation -

800 Chrysler Dr. — CIMS 482-00-91
Aubum Hills, M1 48326-2757

Dear Mr, Speth:

400 Savanth Srast, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20580

MAY 14 204

This letter is to acknowledge your request for an extension to PE04-039 Investigation.

Basged on the information you prdvided, the due date for your response has been extended

to June 21, 2004.

Sincerely,

%- Sl

Jeffrey Quandt, Chief
Vehicle Control Division
Office of Defects Investigation

SOTAUTD SAFETY HUTUNE
BEE-DASH-2-DOT
SA8-32T- 4235
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¥ihicks Complanes & Safety Affalrs

May 4, 2004

Mr. Joffrey L. Quandt

Chief, Vehidle Control Division

Ofiice of Defects Investigation

National Highway Trafflc Safsty Administration
400 Seventh Street, 5.W.

Washington, D.C. 20580

Daar Mr. Quandt;

DaimlerChrysier Corporation has just recently raceived your information request, dated
April 23, 2004, regarding a Preliminary Evaluation fPEMSS} affecting 2003 through
2004 Dndgaﬂamzmo and 3500 plckup trucks equipped with automatic transmissions.
Baesd upon a review of the contant of the request, ez wall ag the fact that
DaimterChrysler received the requast via mall on a Fricday one week after its signature
daio, wé will be unable to mest the requasted submission data of June 7, 2004. By this
letter we are requesting an extension of two weeks, which would allow for submiasion of
the compiated ragquest on June 21, 2004, Your prompt cnnsidarnﬁnn of this proposal s
appreciated.

Sinceraly,
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